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My name is Cid Hamling and as a resident of St. John for 42 years, I respectfully submit my testimony, 
which is as follows: 

The proposal lacks clear limitations on the number of rooms and fails to provide a specific design, which 
I find troubling as it hasn't been made accessible to the public. This vagueness and incompleteness in 
their submission raise concerns. I urge the Senate to ensure accountability from GHL. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cidney Hamling 


